Craig, Sondra

From: Lillian Jacqueline Herling <Iherling@wisc.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 10:31 PM

To: ZZ Council Members; ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: 6/8/23 Council meeting written comment

Some people who received this message don't often get email from lherling@wisc.edu. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear La Crosse City Council,

I am writing to express my opposition to Ordinance 23-0673. Criminalizing the survival strategies of struggling
community members is inhumane and fails to address the long-term, root issues. At the least, the city must first address
the housing affordability and low wages that can force some into the situation of being unhoused.

Thank you for listening,

Lily Herling
1516 Ferry St
La Crosse, W1 54601



